
  

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

Counter Culture Éirinn, Irish Cream Stout. 

All Best Before Dates Up to and including 16/08/23 

 

 

Stone & Wood Brewing Co. are recalling the above product. The recalled product has 
been available for sale; online nationally; in Bottle shops and retail outlets in NSW, VIC 

and QLD; and Paul's IGA Ringwood East in VIC. 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen - Milk. 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance may have 
a reaction if the product is consumed. 

What to do: Consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance should not consume 
this product. Customers should return the product to the place of purchase for a full 
cash refund. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

For further information contact: 

Stone & Wood 

Ph: (02) 6685 5173 

Email: Trevor@stoneandwood.com.au 

tel:+610266855173
mailto:Trevor@stoneandwood.com.au

